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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Mondays: 7:00pm - Euchre 
Wednesdays: 9:30-10:30am - Low Impact Exercise 
Thursdays: 6:30-9:00 pm - Fibre Arts Night 
 

• November 13th - Bridal Show 
• November 20th - Mom to Mom Sale 
• November 22nd - Victorian Tea 
• November 23rd - Seniors Luncheon 
• November 26th - Hunting Trivia 
• December 10th - JOY Dinner 
• December 11th - Santa Claus Parade 
• December 19th - Fuel Your Body Seminar 
• December 28th - Bingo Event 

 
FALL BRIDAL SHOWCASE 
The Bridal Show at the RCRC is November 
13th. We are looking for vendors to 
participate. We would like brides to register 
their attendance as well; free to attend. Call 
Kellie for more information 613-732-9739, 
or message us on Facebook. 
 
VICTORIAN CHRISTMAS TEA 
We are looking for people interested in 
hosting a table for this year’s Victorian Tea 
on November 22nd. For more information, to 
host, or for tickets, please call Kellie 613-
732-9739. 
 
SENIORS LUNCHEON 
The Seniors Lunch on November 23rd will 
feature entertainment by Cheryl Sack. 

RANKIN BIG DEER CONTEST 
Registration begins October 8th and contest 
starts on November 7th for Rankin’s Big 
Deer Contest. Registration and weigh-ins 
will be done at Van’s Pet Food on Highway 
41 Thursdays, Fridays and Saturday from 
9:00am to 6:00pm. Registration fee is $30 
per hunt camp or $5 per individual hunter. 
Don’t wait to the last minute to register! 

SENIORS EXERCISE CLASSES 
If you haven’t tried the Low Impact exercise 
classes yet come out and join us! Cost $2.00 
per session. Wednesdays: 9:30-10:30 a.m. 

JOY DINNER 
The tickets are now on sale for the annual 
dinner being held on Saturday, December 
10th at 5:30pm. Tickets are $15.00 each and 
can be purchased from Muriel 735-0224 or 
Marlyn 735-5938. Last date to purchase 
tickets is December 2nd, 2016. 
 
BASKET AUCTION 
If you missed this event then you missed a 
great night of fun. We had over 60 baskets 
auctioned off, so many people got some 
Christmas shopping done or perhaps 
pampered themselves. A big thank you to all 
who helped out by donating baskets, or 
items for the baskets, or food, or helped set 
up and work at the event. It is so refreshing 
to see people pitching in and helping in so 
many ways.  A big thank you to Marc Bru 
our auctioneer who kept us all entertained. A 
sincere thank you to all who came out and 
supported our event. All money raised will 
go toward the new rink project, as we 
continue to raise funds to pay for it.  
 
RAFFLE TICKETS 
Please return tickets and money A.S.A.P. 
Only one month left until draw day! 

MONTHLY ZUMBA® FUNDRAISER 
Please note there will be no Zumba in 
November or December.  Classes will 
resume in the New Year. 
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MOM TO MOM SALE 
The Mom to Mom Sale is November 20th. 
Rent a table for $20 to sell kids clothing, 
sports equipment and toys. The renter of the 
table keeps their own profits from the sale of 
their items. Call Kellie at 613-732-9739 for 
more information or to book a table. 
 
HUNTING TRIVIA NIGHT 
The Hunting & Outdoor’s Trivia Night will 
be held on November 26th. Registration 
begins at 6:15pm, trivia starts at 7pm sharp. 
Cost is $30 and teams can be up to 6 people. 
(you can have less than 6, but the cost is the 
same regardless). Get your team together 
and choose a name! Teams are also able to 
pre-register, call Sandra at 613-732-3241.  
 
SANTA CLAUS PARADE 
We will be putting a float in the Eganville 
Santa Claus Parade on December 11th. 
Please contact us as soon as possible if you 
can assist with the float, or would like to be 
in the parade on behalf of the RCRC. Call 
Josh at 613-585-6770. 
 
STUFFED ANIMALS 
We are still looking for stuffed animals to 
use for the Santa Claus Parade.  If you have 
any that are in nearly new condition that you 
would want to part with, please let us know 
as soon as possible 613-735-0224. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LOTTERY CASH CALENDARS 
The Calendars have arrived.  Now we need 
you to help sell them. They are just $20.00 a 
piece and you have a chance to win 
$25.00 every day of the year. These 
calendars are a fundraiser for Crime 
Stoppers and for every calendar we sell the 
RCRC gets $5.00. They make great 
Christmas gifts, so get some shopping done 
early.  If you can help sell them, or want one 
for yourself please call Muriel at 613-735-
0224. 
 
MEAT PIES 
You must place your order in advance if you 
wish to purchase meat pies. The last date to 
order is November 20th.  Call Dawnalda at 
613-639-4232 or Muriel at 735-0224 to 
place your order. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
EUCHRE 
Euchre has started back up at the RCRC. 
Come down to the rink Monday nights at 
7pm. $3 per person. Everyone is welcome. 
Call Bonnie Dumouchel at 613-735-5529 for 
more information. 
 
BOARDWALK GAMING CENTRE  
We told you last month about being accepted 
to participate in the Boardwalk Gaming 
Centre. We told you that we have tickets to 
sell (200) for a night with all proceeds 
coming to Rankin.  We are asking that you 
help make this a success, if everyone buys 
one ticket (only $15.00), for Dec. 28th, it 
would mean a lot to raising money for our 
rink project. This is a way for you to help 
out and be a part of this project. (See last 
month’s newsletter for full details). These 
tickets would make excellent Christmas gifts 
as well.  To get tickets, call Marlyn at 613-
735-5938, Muriel at 613-735-0224 or 
Dawnalda at 613-639-4232. 
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CONGRATULATIONS 
We extend congratulations to Matt & 
Jennifer Nagora on the birth of their 
daughter, Lena Eileen Nagora, born on 
October 13th, 2016. 
 
Congratulations to Allan and Elvira Keuhl 
on their diamond anniversary. Here is to 
many more years of happiness. 
 
SPECIAL THANK YOU 
Thank you to Mark Dumouchel for building 
our new trophy case. It looks beautiful. 
 
DEEPEST SYMPATHY 
We extend our deepest sympathy to Marilyn 
Steege, Laurie Graham (Terry), Rae Ann 
Woito (Myles), Bradley (Lynda) and their 
families on the passing of a dear husband, 
father, grandfather, and great grandfather, 
Ray Steege on October 13th, 2016.  
 
We also send our sympathy to Wade (Ann), 
Robert (Brenda) Schroeder and the rest of 
the Schroeder family on the passing of their 
mother, Eleanor Schroeder, on October 21st, 
2016. 
 
We extend our deepest sympathy to the 
family and friends of Kent Clarke who 
passed away Tuesday, October 25th, 
2016.  May God be your comfort. 
 

 
NORTH ALGONA WILBERFORCE 
RANKIN FIRE STATION NEWS 
Santa will be making a stop at the Rankin 
Fire Station on Wednesday, Dec. 14th at 
7:00. We invite everyone young and old to 
come out and enjoy an evening of visiting 
and getting together with friends and 
neighbours, meeting the fire fighters and of 
course seeing Santa.  We will have door 
prizes as well as auction items, so you can 
do some last minute Christmas 
shopping. We will have refreshments for all, 
so see you at Rankin on Dec. 14th, 7:00 pm. 
 
HELP NEEDED 
We are looking for someone to assist in 
supervising a cleaner Monday mornings at 
the RCRC. This will require opening the 
centre for them. This can be done any time 
after 9:30am. Please contact Marlyn if you 
can help 613-735-5938. 

 

FUEL YOUR BODY SEMINAR 
Join Holly Dole (PhD and Fitness and 
Nutrition Enthusiast) on December 19th from 
6:00-8:00pm at the RCRC for an open 
discussion on how to fuel your body so you 
have energy and feel great, inside and out, 
get yourself moving and stronger (without 
necessarily needing the gym), creating a 
positive mindset and loving your body. Free 
event! The event will be held in the back 
activity room at the RCRC (to right of main 
entrance). Refreshments (including samples 
of some healthy goodies), will be served. 
For questions or to reserve a spot contact 
Holly by email: holly.dole@gmail.com. 

mailto: holly.dole@gmail.com

